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07/09/2022  15:50:082021/5621/P OBJ Mr &Mrs Sarkozi We strongly oppose the extension to the rear of property at no 1 Back Lane, London, NW31HL. It would cause 

the loss of light for our property darkening our sitting room and the corner of our garden. Our garden would 

look like a prison because of the brick walls all around it.

The previous owners Mr and Mrs Dobbs wanted to do an extension years ago. We opposed the change hiring 

an ancient light specialist to help us.Camden Council refused to give permission. Please consider the 

problem, we lived here for 53 years, the new owners seems to have no respect for their neighbours.
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